
From: jlbricca@comcast.net
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1036
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 4:45:18 PM

DOGAMI 
I strongly oppose to less regulating of the landfill industry.  Senate Bill 1036 would do
just that especially on the floodplain between the dump and the South Yamhill River.
Please don't allow pollution of our rivers and streams with garbage by relaxing our
laws.
Thank you,
Judith Bernards
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